
Thanks to our daughter, Missy for sharing 

this photo of her “enjoying worship” on 

her balcony.  

 

 

 

 

Thanks to Paul and his daughter, Sarah for this 

photo of Paul’s sweet granddaughter, Mia on 

the tractor with him. She’s a cute lil farmer!  

 

 

 

Thank you Brenda and Kyle for sharing your 

Orange Shirt Day photo with us. 

Looking good!!  

 

 



Thank you Barb, for sharing these pictures of your Great Granddaughter Hannah.  Barb said; 

“She was helping us rake the leaves last year.  Hope she will help us again this year.”  

I hope so too... It looks like fun times!!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks Keith & Pauline for sharing this photo of 

your granddaughter, Kylie's "distanced" birthday 

supper.  

Kylie’s Mom, Amy is in the photo too!  

 

 

 

 

Please keep sending us photos everyone!  We really appreciate them!   


